
 
 

Duke of Edinburgh Award Verifier 

 

Dear Parents /  Carers, 

 

The school is looking for someone to act as our Duke of Edinburgh Award Verifier. 

 

This person will be responsible for reviewing whether our students have met the 

requirements for their DoE Award. 

 

Specifically this will involve: 

 

● Completing an online training session to familiarise yourself with the eDoE website 

and review process. 

● Around 30 minutes of activity per week. This will primarily involve logging in to the 

eDoE website and approving the evidence the school and student has provided for 

the various components of their award. 

 

The role is completely flexible and can be done at any time suitable to you. However, it is 

a vitally important role for our DoE programme and can only be performed by someone 

who is independent of the programme. 

 

At RGS we have a long tradition of students achieving DoE Awards with around 270 

students involved each year and on average 35 students achieving the prestigious Gold 

DoE Award which is presented to them at Buckingham Palace by a member of the Royal 

Family.  

 

We would be hugely grateful to any parent, carer or friend of the school who would be 

able to support us and our students to continue this great tradition.  

 

If you are interested in finding out more about the role please email our Director of 

CoCurricular Activities, Mr Clatworthy, at dec@rgshw.com. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

Mr Clatworthy 


